
 

 

 
 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF RFP 
 
DATE: February 19, 2019   
RFP #: 2018-102   
TITLE: Elevator Services   
 
 
In accordance with Local Contract Review Board Rule C-047-0660 and ORS 279B.100 Clackamas 
County (“County”) intends to cancel the above named RFP #2018-102 issued on November 7, 2018.   
 
The County has determined that it is in its interest to utilize a cooperative contract for elevator services, 
and is therefore cancelling the above referenced RFP.    
 
Clackamas County appreciates the time and effort by proposers to prepare for this solicitation and looks 
forward to receiving other proposals/bids in the future.  Please contact Tralee Thorn at (503) 742-5453 
you have any questions. 
 
 
_______________________________________________ 
George Marlton                                
Director  
 
  
  
 


